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Date: December 9, 2019 

 

     End of Month Report 

 

                November 

 

     For the month of November, 2019, we had the following statistics for the Building 

Department. 

 

1. 22 Building Permits were issued. 

2. 3 Contractor Licenses were issued. 

3. 58 Building Permits have been completed. 

4. 61 Visual inspections/meetings were conducted on site for various                     

projects. 

5. 2 Violations were sent, 20 Open Complaints, 2 closed with 

compliance met, and 2 residents with pending court cases. 

      November was an active month with residents applying for permits on projects 

they put off until the end of the year.  Joe, Kim and myself are still implementing new 

procedural policy to help with office efficiency. 

 

     Joe and I are continuing to attend our training and hope to be completed early 

spring. 

 

  

 

___________________________ 

Ron Diedrich 

Building Inspector 
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